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CSVT Update for Week of May 1 
 
Montoursville, PA – Work is progressing on the Northern Section of the Central Susquehanna 
Valley Transportation (CSVT) project as follows: 
 
The contractor has no work planned next week for Route 147 near Ridge Road in 
Northumberland County. However, utility companies will be relocating poles and lines. This work 
will require shoulder closures and a limited amount of lane closures under flagging. 
 
Bridge work is continuing at various locations throughout the project. Excavation and 
embankment construction will continue. 
 
Work continues on the river bridge piers on the west side of the river. Seven of 14 river bridge 
piers are under construction. 
 
Motorists can check conditions on more than 40,000 roadway miles by visiting 

www.511PA.com. 511PA, which is free and available 24 hours a day, provides traffic delay 

warnings, weather forecasts, traffic speed information and access to more than 770 traffic 

cameras.  

511PA is also available through a smartphone application for iPhone and Android devices, by 

calling 5-1-1, or by following regional Twitter alerts accessible on the 511PA website. 

Media contact: Dave Thompson, 570-368-4202 

 
### 

http://www.511pa.com/

